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Message from the President 

Preparing for 2020-2021 Season 

Your AMHA Executive is working hard behind the scenes in preparation for a 2020-
2021 season. We are working with the Township of Langley and Fraser Health to 
ensure we have a plan in place to protect the wellbeing and safety of our players and 
families while enjoying the game of ice hockey. 

Why? 

The advent of the Covid-19 pandemic has substantially shifted our way of life and 
impacts how youth sports can be supported. 

We must learn new ways to be together on the ice, in the dressing rooms, in the 
stands and in and around the arenas. 

We are determining how we can meet the physical distancing requirements and still 
play the game of hockey. 

When will it happen? 

We remain optimistic that we will have a 2020-2021 season but at this time are 
waiting for confirmation from the Township around ice at our arena. 

We are moving ahead and planning for a September start and will be sharing more on 
what that will look like in the coming weeks. 

Please be assured that we are doing everything we can to ensure we will have an 
enjoyable, safe, and competitive season for all our players. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Ben White 

AMHA President 
 

 


